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From: Lovister L Jeffery <lovisterlj@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 6:05 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC,

I strongly do not support this proposal because it discourages open and fair oppurtunities and prevent
traders from developing and strengthening their trading style. It effectively prevents investors from
evaluating their own appetite for risk and making personal investing decisions.

CFCT are doing great job now at maintaining order and the transparency of the market. I hope you guys
continue to deliver this.--

Best Regards

Lovister Lausin Jeffery

JKS Engineer(EMS)
0198820227



